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        Moon Phases  

February 4 — New Moon 

February 12 — 1st Quarter 

February 19 — Full Moon 

February 26 — Last Quarter 

March 6 — New Moon 

March 14 — 1st Quarter 

March 21 — Full Moon 

March 28 — Last Quarter 

Next AAS Meeting 

In keeping with the meeting schedule that we implemented last 

year, the next scheduled AAS meeting will be Friday, April 5, 2019 in 

Auburn at our usual meeting location, Room 2015 of Davis Hall 

(Aerospace Engineering) on the AU Campus. 7:45 PM CT. Meeting 

reminders will be sent to all members in advance of the meeting 

date. 

If you missed our meeting on Friday, February 1st in Auburn, we 

had a presentation by Chris Ward on his proposed updating of the 

club web page. It is somewhat dated and needs a fresher, more up-

to-date look designed to appeal to the younger generation of as-

tronomy enthusiasts.  His ideas look very promising and hopefully 

we can begin to implement some of the changes in the coming 

months. 

 

 

Stay in touch with us 

http://www.auburnastro.org 

https://www.facebook.com/

groups/79864233515/ 

It’s Time for 2019 AAS Dues! 

If you have not already done so it’s not too late to renew your 2019 

dues to the AAS, or better yet, join us and become a member. Dues 

are only $20.00 for the year. Please refer to the application at the 

end of this newsletter for details and the address for mailing your 

dues or you can renew at the next meeting,.  

National Astronomy Day—Saturday, May 11, 

The AAS is planning to support the annual Astronomy Day activities 

at the W. A. Gayle Planetarium in Montgomery, AL on Saturday, 

May 11th. More details will be forthcoming in a newsletter closer to 

the date of the event. 

http://www.auburnastro.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/79864233515/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/79864233515/
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Area Amateurs Caught the January 21st Lunar Eclipse 

Several hardy amateur astronomers braved the cold and late hour to view and photograph the lunar eclipse 

on January 21/22. For the most part, skies in this area were clear but very cold. This eclipse was ideally posi-

tioned for viewing in  the entire country. Below are a few shots of the eclipse. 

Photo by Mike Lewis Photo by Melly Howard 

Photo by Melanie Folds Photo by Robert Rock 
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It’s exciting to see that several of our members are getting into astrophotography. The shots of the lunar 

eclipse on the preceding page are good examples. With the equipment and technology that is available to us  

today, amateur astronomers are capturing images that equal or even rival the quality of those taken by pro-

fessionals at major observatories not too many years ago. One of our newer AAS members, Jay Hall, has 

shared a few of his amazing images on our Facebook page. Here are two good examples of his work.  

Rosette Nebula—NGC 2244—Constellation: Monoceros—Photo by Jay Hall 

Horsehead Nebula (Banard 33) - Constellation: Orion  - Photo by Jay Hall 
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